
From: Jeff Cox  
Sent: Monday, August 10, 2015 10:13 AM 
To: Council 
Subject: FW: Contact - Clerk was submitted 
 
 
 
From: City of Duluth MN  
Sent: Sunday, August 09, 2015 6:37 PM 
To: Jeff Cox 
Subject: Contact - Clerk was submitted 
 

Contact - Clerk was submitted 

First Name:  
Rhonda 

Last Name:  
Krossner 

Email:  
rpkphd@yahoo.com 

Phone:  
218-728-5449 

Message:  
My husband William and I live directly below the proposed townhouses (on Brainerd 
Ave). I have send e-mails to the city planning commission describing our reasons for 
NOT supporting re-zoning of our residential neighborhood for these town homes. 
Regardless of whether we speak at tomorrow's council meeting, we remain opposed to 
these buildings. Thank you. 
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